








From: Pascal Boudreau
To: Carpenter, Tory
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: CUP Questions
Date: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 3:54:41 PM

Hello Tory, please see below for answers to your questions. We spoke with the San Marcos
TABC Auditor a couple of weeks ago to get educated on the rules and regulations as they pertain
to BF Permit. We look forward to your guidance and help on this.

1. We have small speakers on site playing XMRadio or something similar, they are
currently on a timer and turn off at 10pm. Volume is always low, as they are for
background music and not intended to compete with people talking.

2. We would like to occasionally have the option to have live music. We would like to
request the ability to have live music until 10pm. Our intent is to create an ambiance
where people can still carry on a discussion so volumes would be relatively low.

3. No, we don’t currently and have no plans for other games at this time.
4. Beer and wine would be sold from our serving window
5. We are applying for a BG Permit (Permit authorizes the holder to sell for consumption

on or off the premises where sold but not for resale). The on-premises consumption area
would be the food park in its entirety so that patrons can buy wine or beer and enjoy it
while eating food from one of our food trucks.

6. We do not intend to have an enclosure defining any specific areas since TABC does not
require it and any clients purchasing beer or wine is able to legally walk off premisses
after purchase.

Thank you,
Pascal

mailto:info@thecokitchen.com
mailto:TCarpenter@sanmarcostx.gov



